
 

MASS: Saturday:  4:30 PM. English Sunday: 8:00, 10:00 AM in English & 12 Noon in Polish 
Weekdays: 9:00AM - Monday, Wednesday, Friday / 7:30AM. Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 
 

Reconciliation: Saturday from 3:15 PM until 4:00 PM or by appointment. 
 

Office Hours: Monday, Wednesday & Friday, 10AM to 6:00PM.  Closed Saturday & Sunday  
 

Sacred Heart Ministry Center, 8245 W. 111th St., Palos Hills, IL 60465  
 

Telephone:  (708) 974-3336   FAX: (708) 974-3556  
 

Email: parishmail@sacredheartpalos.org / Parish website: www.sacredheartpalos.org 
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“How can I repay the Lord for all the good done for me?  
I will raise the cup of salvation and call on the name of the Lord.   

(Psalm 116:12) 
 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
The essence of the Catholic life is one of thanksgiving and gratitude. As we celebrate 
Thanksgiving Day this week, we want to appreciate the abundance of God’s blessings in our 
lives. It is most sublimely enacted in the Sacrifice of the Mass which is the thanksgiving par 
excellence, by which one calls on the name of the Lord in the presence of all His people 
proclaiming “Hallelujah!” In English that means “Praise God!”  
Scripture is filled with words of praise and thanksgiving to God for all He has done for His 
people. Even the readings for Thanksgiving Day Mass reflect this theme of showing gratitude 
to God, particularly the Gospel story of the 10 lepers whom Jesus cured of their disease, and 
the one Samaritan who returned to thank Him. So, though it may not be a liturgical feast, the 
Church has certainly embraced the holiday as a natural part of the faith life. 

  
“Whatever you do, in word or in deed, do everything in the name of the Lord 

Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through him”  
(Col 3:17). 

 
In prayers of thanksgiving, we express to God our appreciation for the many blessings that he 
has given to us through nature, as well as through the supernatural graces won for us by 
Christ. By offering our prayers of thanksgiving to God, we fulfill the exhortation of St. Paul:                
 

“Give thanks in all circumstances;  
 for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you”                                  

(1 Thessalonians 5:18). 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for your constant love 
and generous support to our beautiful Sacred Heart Church. May your kindness and 
generosity return to you a hundredfold and may the Lord continue to bless you and your 
family!  You are all invited for the celebration of the Eucharist at 9am on Thanksgiving Day. 
         
        God bless you! 
 

        With gratitude and prayers, 

        Fr. Jarek Maciejewski 
         Fr. Jarek Maciejewski 
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"Jak mogę odpłacić Panu za całe dobro, które mi wyświadczył?  
Podniosę kielich zbawienia i wezwę imienia Pana".   

(Psalm 116:12) 
 

Drodzy Parafianie, 
 

Istotą katolickiego życia jest dziękczynienie i wdzięczność. Obchodząc w tym tygodniu 
Święto Dziękczynienia, chcemy docenić obfitość Bożych błogosławieństw w naszym życiu. 
Jest to najwznioślejsze w Ofierze Mszy Świętej, która jest najdoskonaqlszym 
dziękczynieniem , przez które wzywa się imienia Pana w obecności całego Jego ludu, głosząc 
"Alleluja!". W języku angielskim oznacza to "Chwalcie Boga!".  
 

Pismo Święte jest pełne słów uwielbienia i dziękczynienia Bogu za wszystko, co uczynił dla 
swojego ludu. Nawet czytania na Mszę  Św. z okazji Święta Dziękczynienia odzwierciedlają 
ten temat okazywania wdzięczności Bogu, zwłaszcza ewangeliczna historia dziesięciu 
trędowatych, których Jezus uzdrowił z choroby, oraz jednego Samarytanina, który wrócił, aby 
Mu podziękować. Tak więc, choć może nie jest to święto liturgiczne, Kościół z pewnością 
przyjął to święto jako naturalną część życia wiary. 

  
""Wszystko, cokolwiek czynicie w słowie lub w uczynku, wszystko czyńcie w imię 

Pana Jezusa, dziękując przez Niego Bogu Ojcu"  
(Kol 3:17). 

 

‘Wmodlitwach dziękczynnych wyrażamy Bogu naszą wdzięczność za wiele błogosławieństw, 
które dał nam poprzez naturę, a także poprzez nadprzyrodzone łaski zdobyte dla nas przez 
Chrystusa. Pawła:  
    "W każdym położeniu dziękujcie,  

taka jest bowiem wola Boża w Chrystusie Jezusie względem was"  
      (1 Tes 5, 18). 
 
Chciałbym skorzystać z tej okazji, aby podziękować każdemu z Wasze otawrte serca, miłość i 
nieustanne wspieranie naszego pięknego Kościoła Najświętszego Serca. Niech Wam Pan Bóg 
stokrotnie za Wszystko wynagrodzi i  błogosławi Wam i Wasze Rodziny!   Serdecznie 
zapraszamy na Mszę Św. o 9am w Święto Dziękczynienia.  
 
         Szczęść Boże! 
 

         Z wdzięcznością i modlitwą, 
               

         Fr. Jarek Maciejewski  

           ks. Jarek Maciejewski  
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  Please remember to pray for the following:  
      

 
CAROLE GROKI  

  

LILLIAN ALGONZINO   
        

 We especially pray for their souls and for all the 
souls of the faithful departed.  

B A P T I S M A L P R E P A R A T I O N 
   
  
  

All parents having a child in the near future are asked 
to attend ONE Baptismal class. It is mandatory that 
parents attend the baptismal preparation class before 
making arrangements for the Baptism. The Class is 
held in the Ministry Center building (Formation 
Room). Please call the office to make arrangements  
708.974.3336, Press 0.     
     
       

  The next Class is scheduled for Tuesday,  
NOVEMBER  28, 2023 ~  7:00PM   

            
    
  
  

   

Katecheza przed Chrztem   
 LISTOPAD 28, 2023, Wtorek ~ 7:00PM 

  
Jeżeli w najbliższym czasie planujecie chrzest swojego 
dziecka to prosimy o kontakt z naszym biurem 
parafialnym 708-974-3336, wew 0.   Ponadto 
zapraszamy rodziców oraz chrzestnych na katechezę 
przygotowującą do tego ważnego wydarzenia. 
Katecheza jest prowadzone w języku angielskim.   
 
 

PLEASE NOTE: There is no Baptism Class for 
the month of December. 

  
  
  
  
Patricia McEnerney, Tony Werr, William Budig,  
Michael Lundberg, Laura Barajas, Charles DeWilkens,  
Mary Burkey, Carol Hannon, Joe Potocki, Tom Fratto,  
Sue Donofrio, Emery Astroth,  Nancy Lockwood,  
Suzanne Varkalis, Harold Vinyard, Dennis Finamore,  
Joseph Toczynski, Mona Krankavitch, Roseann Kobal,   
Larry Herm, Jr., Gerry Baumgarten, Arlene O’Connor,  
Patricia Stapleton, Peg Horstman, Nadine Pankow,  
Katie Riley, Joe Lang, Kim Hamilton, Robert Walsh,   
Michelle Gannon,  Franciszka Kojs, Donna Zartler,  
Jimmy Szimakowski, Agnes Zarack, Lynn Groebe,,  
Theresa McCasland, Jamie Reinke, Martin McCarthy,  
Kathy Hesser, Nancy Montgomery, Sandra Polis,  
Jack Nelson, Sandy Nelson, Denise & Rich Jandura,  
Don Lasica, Robbie Lasica, Max Lasica, Bill Galis,  
Sandy Garbauski, Kateri Garbauski, Tom Mitchell,  
Marie Andrews, Iris Andrews, Joan Jasik, Tom Davis,   
Patricia Minarik, James Dagger, Catherine Gannon,   
Patrick Davis, Rev. Idzi Stacherczak, Kate Conneely,   
John Zimmermann, William Webber, Fr. James Kinn,  
Fr. Walter Songala, Ray Wawrzyniak, Kathy Smith,  
Barbara Jatczak, Joyce McAllister, Dr. Thomas Gruca, 
Yvonne Anagnost, Gus & Rose Anagnost,  
Mary Jo Diviney and Maureen Farmakis. 

  
  
  
  
  

  
  

 

 
We congratulate and pray for the following couple: 
  

I — DANIEL ATKENSON & MARY GALIS 
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   St. Vincent de Paul Invitation 
  
The Sacred Heart Conference of  St. Vincent de Paul 
would like to recognize Charles O’Brien and Mario 
Cosenza. Both of these men are stepping down after 
unselfishly serving St. Vincent de Paul Ministry for many years.   
 

To commemorate their long service, an Appreciation/Thank You 
Reception will be held on Saturday, December 2nd, immediately 
following the 4:30pm Mass.   
 

Everyone is invited to join us in the church narthex for refreshments and 
a lite snack. We hope you can please join us. 

     

The Fun Club will have their Annual Christmas Party on  
December 12, 2023, at the Camelot Banquet Hall in Hickory Hills.  
Doors will open at 11:30 am.  Price of the ticket is $25.00 Members 
and $30.00 Guests.   

  Tickets will be sold at the Fun Club meeting on Wednesday,  December 6th.    

 
 

 
 

We thoroughly enjoy being stewards of your gifts.  This is what it’s all about...making a dif-
ference in Palos Hills.  There is no question how your gifts are used.  They have an immedi-
ate impact and a specific use.  You ARE making a difference.  Plus, we’re excited to tally 
this weekend’s collection as we march towards our 50,000 lbs. milestone.                  

Give thanks in everything.  Thessalonians 5:18 

Happy Thanksgiving! The Pizur Family 

  
  

 
  
Rite Acceptance at the 4:30 Mass this Saturday, November 18th. A reception will follow Mass. Please stop 
by and welcome these Catechumens and Candidates as they learn about our faith and prepare to receive their 
Sacraments at the Easter Vigil in March.  
         Deacon Tom and Linda Rzendzian, and Father Jarek. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Please welcome the following:  

Catechumens ~ James Dagger and Horst Poppel  
Candidates ~ Arianna Morales and Stephany Flores. 

Order of Christian 
Initiation For Adults  



CHRISTMAS GIVING PROJECT 
  

Soon our focus will be turning to the upcoming Holidays. Get a head start on on-line shopping 
and avoid crowds by taking advantage of store’s pre-holiday sales and let us not forget those in 
need this Christmas Season: 
      · Hickory Hills Nursing Home residents 

 

· St. Coletta’s adult “Special Needs” residents 

· Children whose parents in our Southwest communities use the Orland Township’s 
Food Panty 

· Children whose parents use the Palos Township’s Food Pantry 

 Children: Age range 6 months to 10 years. Size range 12 months to 10 years or select “One-
Size-Fits-All” 
Adults - Age range 20’s to 90+ years. Size range Medium to mostly Large to 3X Large or “One
-Size-Fits-All” 
Special Needs People – Ability age range 2 to 22 years. Size range Medium to mostly Large to 
3X Large or “One-Size-Fits-All.”  Toys (especially sensory toys and plush toys), games, puzzles 
(25-200 pieces), art supplies and Hygiene Products 
  

GIFT IDEAS: 
Sweat Pants   T-Shirts                  Toys 
Hats   Pajamas/Nightgowns Soap/Bath Gel Sets 
Scarfs   Sweaters  Robes 
Mittens/Gloves  Pullovers/Hoodies Body Lotions 
Socks   Jackets   Hygiene Products 
  

Wrap your gift(s) and use a regular Christmas tag to indicate sex, age and size (if applicable): 
Boy/Girl  Woman                 Man    Special Needs 
7 Years  Any Age  75 years    Ability 8 Years 
Size 7/8  Size 2XL                 One Size Fits All   No Size 

  
For those of you who like to donate more than one gift, it is especially important to limit one 
gift per person so we may provide for as many needy as possible. Due to unknown dietary 
restrictions, please do NOT add candy or other sweets to your gift. 
 

If it is difficult for you to shop and you still want to participate, a cash Donation Box will be 
available the weekend of November 25th and 26th in the Narthex and Day Chapel Hallways. 
You may also use a plain envelope labeled “Christmas Project” and deposit in the weekly 
donation basket or the Ministry Center “Drop-Box” and shopping will be done for you. 
 

For questions or additional information, call Elizabeth Droel at the Ministry Office  
(708-974-3336 Ext 4). 

 

Blessings to All, Sacred Heart’s Christmas Giving Committee 
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Early Transmission Dates for the Christmas Holiday 
  

 

Bulletin articles  for the weekend of  December  9th and 10th  need to be submitted by 
noon  before Wednesday, November  29th.  

  
 

Bulletin articles for the weekend of  December  16th and 17th need to be submitted by 
noon before Friday,  December 7th. 
  
 

Bulletin articles for the weekend of  December  23rd and 24th need to be submitted by 
noon before Friday,  December 7th. 
 

Bulletin articles for the weekend of  December  30th  and 31st  need to be submitted by 
noon  before Thursday,  December 22nd. 
  

 
Holy Name Society Men’s Club 
will meet on Monday, November 
20, 2023, at 7:00pm SHARP! 

Sacred Heart’s deceased ushers and Holy Name 
members will be honored in a special Memorial 
Service.  
There will be a meeting following the Memorial 
Service.   
Sandwiches and refreshments will be served after our 
meeting.   
All men are welcome to attend the service in  the 
Moscow Center and stay afterwards to play Games, 
Bags, Poker, etc. and enjoy good fellowship.    
 
 

Please Note:   
All officers are reminded to please meet at 6pm. 
 

  
  
  
  

Mass at Sacred Heart on Thursday, November 23rd, Thanksgiving Day at 9:00am.  
  

HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS 
  
  

          Wednesday, November 22, 2023, 10:00am UNTIL 3:00pm.  
  

OFFICE IS CLOSED on Thanksgiving Day, Thursday, November 23 and on 
Friday, November 24.  

 Counseling By Fr. Bob Rohrich 
  
 
 

Counseling services 
are available with 
Fr. Bob Rohrich.  
Anyone interested is 
asked to please call 
630-257-9235 to 
make an 
appointment.   
  
The available times 
are 10am, 11am, and 
5pm, 7pm, 8pm and 
9pm at the DePaul 

Center, 212 Custer St, Lemont.  
 
Father Bob counsels engaged & married couples, 
individuals for depression, anxiety, grieving, 
separation, divorce, and other personal problems. 
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Saturday, November 18 
7:30 AM – Sharon Smith, Andrew Burns (27th Anniversary) 
4:30 PM – Lorrie (Red) Petrus, Leo Andrews, Mark Lytell, Sacred Heart Parishioners 

Sally & Walter Zukauskas, Shirley Stath (1st Anniversary) 
Sunday, November 19 
8:00 AM – Gloria Pace, Maria Lytell, Arlene Kuzdas, Phil Wengel 

Special Intention for Jim & Lori Smith (50th Wedding Anniversary) 
10:00 AM – Maria Stanislawski, Poor Souls in Purgatory 
12:00 PM – Frank Galiniak, Barbara & Wladyslaw Kubasik, Maria Biernacka (3rd Anniversary) 

Wiktoria Musiał (6th Anniversary) 
Monday, November 20 – Gerald Rudnick, Arlene Kuzdas, Joyce Hajdukovic, John Zimmerman 

Special Intention for Vince & Victoria Iaccino (75th Wedding Anniversary) 
Tuesday, November 21 – Poor Souls in Purgatory 
Wednesday, November 22 – Leo Andrews (10th Anniversary) 
Thursday, November 23 (Thanksgiving Day) 
9:00 AM – Joseph M. Watson, George Barnum, Sr., Carol Barnum, David Balster 

Gloria Novotny, Joe Frigoletto, Betty Napora, Ralph & Marge Vari, Ruth & Rick Sparks 
Leo & Lorraine Konieczka, Laura & Charlie Cosentino, Edward & Helen Pietryla 

Friday, November 24 – John Wagrowski 
Saturday, November 25 
7:30 AM – Poor Souls in Purgatory 
4:30 PM – Andrew Panega, Louise Pfeiffer, Patti Flavin, Rainey & Barney Bohn 

Fred & Elizabeth Pfeiffer, Special Intention for the Adamo Family 
Sunday, November 26 
8:00 AM – Marcelino Rivera, Martin Popelka, Arlene Kuzdas, Dolores I. Woodside 

Anna & Jan Tylka, Michal & Maria Korniejczuk, Sacred Heart Parishioners 
10:00 AM – Chuck Rekruciak, Ralph Kiszonas, Lisa Stone, Nancy Cox, Krista Carbray 

Poor Souls in Purgatory, Elzbieta Pyrzanowski, Krystyna Pyrzanowski, Maria Stanislawski 
Living and Deceased Members of the Troy, Bolbat, and Spalla Families 
Special Intention for Marge & Jerry Hoenig (58th Wedding Anniversary) 

12:00 PM – Zofia Lukaszczyk, Frank Galiniak, Aleksandra & Józef Zielinski 
Katarzyna & Władyslaw Buklów, Doctor Zbigniew Durlak (1 Month) 
Frank Tomaszkowicz (11th Anniversary) 

  
  

M
1

Our Lady of the Ridge 75th Anniversary 
Our Lady of the Ridge Catholic Church will be celebrating its 75th anniversary as a faith 
community at the 11:00 AM Mass on Sunday, November 26.  A post-Mass reception with 
light snacks and refreshments will take place in the church hall.  Reception registration is 
requested via the website, www.ourladyoftheridge.org. 
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All Split the Pot Raffle envelopes must be returned no later than NOON on Monday. 

Split The Pot Drawing for the weekend of  
NOVEMBER 12, 2023  

  

 I.D. Card # was pulled. 
(It was not eligible; did not participate in Split the Pot).  

  

   TOTAL FOR SPLIT THE POT IS $9,915.00  
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 PASTORAL STAFF 
 Rev. Jacek Wrona, Pastor     

Rev. Jarek Maciejewski, Associate Pastor 

 Deacons: Dominic Andriacchi and Thomas Rzendzian 

 Weekend Ministry:  Rev. Robert R. Rohrich, C.M.  Pastor Emeritus: Rev. Patrick M. Tucker       
  

Pastoral Associate, Elizabeth Droel   Director of Religious Education: Elizabeth Mikula 

   R.E. Office in Moscow Center 708 974-3900, Ex 229  ~  FAX: 708 974-3922 

Directors of Music: John and Sue O’Keefe    Social Media: Paul Mikula 

       PARISH STAFF 
 Business Manager, Emmett Williamson    Business Staff, Beth Mikula 

Parish Secretary:  Ginny Jankowicz 

Receptionists:  Steve Schanz, Mary Jankowicz, Barbara  Aksamit 

Administrative Office: 708 974.3336, Press 0 
Anointing of the Sick:  First Monday of the month after 9:00 AM Mass or by specific arrangement of priest. 
Baptism (in Polish) First and third Sunday of each month at 12 Noon Mass (Maximum four allowed), and 1:30pm. 
(Maximum six allowed). Baptism (in English) 2nd & 4th Sunday of each month at 1:30 pm (Maximum of six).  
Baptismal Preparation Class is monthly. Baptism is set-up following completion of the class. Call 708.974.3336 Press 0, 
to make arrangements for Baptism.  
Reconciliation: Saturday, 3:15 -4:00 PM or appointment. Instruction in Catholic Faith call Ministry Office.   
Marriages:  Friday 4:00PM, Saturday 12:00PM and 2:00 PM.  Pre-Marriage instructions required. Arrangements 
should be made, according to Archdiocesan policy, at least six months before the wedding. Dates and times not set at 

 Sacred Heart Ministry Center, 8245 W. 111th St., Palos Hills, IL 60465  

MASS: Saturday: 4:30 PM. English /Sunday: 8:00AM & 10:00AM English and 12 Noon Polish 
Weekdays: 9:00AM - Monday, Wednesday, & Friday,  7:30AM. Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 

Reconciliation: Saturday from 3:15 PM until 4:00 PM or by appointment. 
Office Hours: Monday, Wednesday, Friday, 10AM to 6:00PM.  Closed Weekend 

Telephone:  (708) 974-3336  FAX (708) 974-3556 .  

  STEWARDSHIP  
OF OUR RESOURCES 

  
   
  

  

AVERAGE:  $10,714,00 week 
  
  

November 12, 2023   $10,161.50  
  
  

God Bless You and Thank You!  

  
  
  

   \\Emmett Williamson 
   Business Office Manager 
   

  
  
  
  

 Sacred Heart Parish provides a safe and easy way to donate 
automatically to our parish. It is called E-Giving, also referred 
to as electronic giving. It is easy to sign up and provides our 
parish with a steady stream of income, even if you are unable 
to attend Mass because of vacation or other obligations. You 
have the option to give weekly, biweekly, monthly, or even 
make a one-time donation. 
You can have the donation withdrawn directly from a checking 
or savings account or by credit card. You have the option of 
donating to Sundays, Holy Days, Christmas, Easter, Second 
Collections and even special campaigns like the Captital 
Improvement Fund. Follow the prompts on our website under 
Donations.  

www.sacredheartpalos.org 
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Illinois CatholicMatch.com/IL

8300 W. 107th Street
Palos Hills, IL 60465

(708) 974-0509
(708) 974-4374 (Catering)

WE DO 
ALL

PLUMBING
REPAIRS

Family Owned Business Built on Trust
With over 30 Years Experience

All Work Guaranteed • Free Estimates   Lic.#055-043295

708.203.7057

www.drcplumbingandsewer.com

PARISHIONERDISCOUNT

Potrzebujesz ubezpiecznie na 
auto, dom, zycie lub biznes? 

Zadzwon do Emilii po 
darmowa wycene 

847-585-2484. 
David Oberwise
1403 W Schaumburg Rd
Schaumburg IL 60194

LET’S GROW  
YOUR BUSINESS 

Place Your Ad Here  
and Support Our Parish!

 
CONTACT ME  
Robin Ungaro

 
rungaro@4LPi.com • (800) 477-4574 x6447
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State Licensed, Bonded & Fully Insured

Free Roof Inspection

708-253-2561
www.HeritageRoofers.net

Anna Rapciak 
Real Estate Broker 

Century 21 Circle 
C: 708.307.6596 

arapciak@c21circle.com 

15812 S. Wolf Rd 
Orland Park, IL 60467

708 969 0912
Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation, 
Boilers, Water Heaters, Humidifiers

Mowimy po PolskuExcellence in Precision Machining 

Alsip, IL

NOW HIRING 
• CNC MACHINISTS 

• QUALITY PERSONNEL 

• ENTRY-LEVEL POSITIONS

APPLY ONLINE: 

www.donsonmachine.com

Flexible Shifts | Competitive Pay & Benefits 

Family-Owned 

708-388-0880 Ext. 279

M-F 10-7  / SAT 10-6  / SUN Closed
Business: 708.357.7067

Mobile: 708.949.1252
Walk-ins-Welcome but Appointments Appreciated

8841 W 87th / Hickory Hills

Mobile Nails & Spa

8930 S. Harlem Ave. 
Bridgeview, IL

708-599-9101 

FAMILY
RESTAURANT

BREAKFAST • LUNCH • DINNER

Open 7am to 11pm

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME Robin Ungaro

rungaro@4LPi.com • (800) 477-4574 x6447

Guess Who’s Selling 
Medicare Plans?

Czy Wiesz Se Medicare Nie  
Pokrywa Wszystkiego W 100%?

AGATA
CZERWOSZ

773.600.7474
708.876.8484

By calling the number above, you will reach  
a licensed insurance agent. Not affiliated  
with or endorsed by the Government or 

Federal Medicare Program
9844 S. Roberts Rd., Palos Hills

JOHN’S PAINTING & REMODELING
  • Baths • Kitchens • Basements • Drywall/Plaster Repair 
  • Interior/Exterior Painting • General Handyman Work 
  • Hardwood Floors Installed and Refinished 
  • Wallpaper Removal

    Fully Licensed & Insured         Parishioner Discount
	    Free Estimates   John Lonosky   708-268-5666

dd
M-F 8am-7pm • Sat & Sun 7am-3pm

8052 W. 111th St.
Stop In After Mass!

708-974-3110


